
 
 
 

Note of Editor in Chief 
 
 

 
Dear authors, 
I would like to thank all the authors who 

contributed to the quality of their articles in this 
new issue. The choice of articles is very high, 
considering the rank of the Journal. Keep in mind 
that this policy of the JWEE will be continued in 
the following issues as well. Please send articles 
through the journal's platform and follow the 

complete procedure from the moment the paper is sent to the moment it has 
passed the peer review. Respond to all requests within the required time 
frame. 

I must also stress that all articles submitted to the journal should be 
unpublished and must not be in the review process by any other journal. 
Once a paper has been reviewed and accepted for publication, you cannot 
withdraw it and offer it to another journal. The order and number of authors 
you specified in the cover letter cannot be changed later. 

Finally, please spread the word about the value of publishing with 
JWEE, encouraging your best colleagues to submit high-quality articles. 
 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
Prof. Dr Mirjana Radovic-Markovic 

       

Editor in Chief 
 
 


